
Letter  to  the  Editor  –
Barnardo’s say thank you
8 April 2014

 

 

Dear Editor,

 

Community Choir raises £1,200 for children’s charity

On behalf of Barnardo’s Scotland, I’d like to say a big thank
you to everyone who attended the Love Community Choir Concert
in aid of the charity at The Usher Hall on 25 March.

The concert raised an amazing £1,200 which will help support
our vital work with children, young people and their families
in Edinburgh.

We thoroughly enjoyed the concert, the diverse range of music
was incredible and they performed it beautifully. We look
forward to working alongside Love music again in future and
are very grateful for their support and generosity of the
audience.

 

Yours faithfully,

 

 

Martin Crewe  – Director of Barnardo’s Scotland

111 Oxgangs Road North
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